

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



COMMUNIQUÉ

Being a Communication to Residents about various matters

7 September 2018

Dear Residents,



1) An urgent reminder to book with Jacky (ext. 200) if you are attending the Arbor Day activities, to order tea, coffee, and rusks at 7.30am and also for the Braai later in the day.



2) The ladies from Knit and Natter are holding a Baby Shower for Truly on Monday, 17 September at 10.30am. If you would like to contribute a gift, please contact Bev at No 6 (082 551 3527, the landline is down)

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications